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Term 4 - Week 4 

Principal’s Message 

 
Welcome 2019 Kindergarten students!  

On Wednesday our 2019 Kindergarten students 

visited ‘big school’ for their first Orientation 

Day. Parents were welcomed with information 

about Goulburn Public School. After 

‘goodbyes’ to mum and dad, our students 

were kept busy all day. They met Year 5 

student buddies, played and did some 

learning in the classroom. A big ‘thank you’ to 

Miss Wiggins, Mrs Kerr, Mrs Robertson and 

Mrs Marks - there were lots of tired happy 

faces at the end of day! 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Year 6 2019 Leadership Process 

Our Year 5 students that have progressed to 

Round 1 of the Leadership process will be 

delivering their speeches in the Library starting 

at 11:45am. Parents are welcome to attend.  

 
Whole school assembly 

Parents and carers are warmly invited to 

attend our whole school assembly on 

Monday 19 November in the Library. 

 
Visitors to Goulburn Public School 

Reminder to any parents or visitors to the 

school – please come to the Front Office on 

arrival at the school. We take the safety of all 

our students very seriously and need to know 

at all times who is on the school grounds. 

 

Sharyn Cox 

Relieving Principal 

Wk 

4 

5 Nov 

 

 

3-6 Assembly 

6 Nov 7 Nov 

Kindergarten 

Orientation 

9:15am  

to  

2:45pm 

8 Nov 9 Nov 

Remembrance 

Day Ceremony 

 

 

Wk 

5 

12 Nov 

 

 

Whole School 

Assembly 

13 Nov 14 Nov 

Leadership 

Speeches 

 

Kindergarten 

Orientation 

9:15am  

to  

2:45pm 

15 Nov 16 Nov 

Wk 

6 

19 Nov 

 

 

K-2 Assembly 

20 Nov 21 Nov 

Kindergarten 

Orientation 

9:15am  

to  

2:45pm 

22 Nov 23 Nov 

Governor 

General 

Sports Fun 

Day 

Wk 
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26 Nov 

 

 

3-6 Assembly 

27 Nov 28 Nov 

 

Kindergarten 

Orientation 

9:15am  

to  

2:45pm 

29 Nov 30 Nov 

PBL FOCUS 

Week 4: Follow teachers instructions 

 
Week 5: Follow teachers instructions 

REMEMBRANCE DAY 

On Sunday 11 November, Goulburn 

Mulwaree Council will be holding a 

Rededication Ceremony on Remembrance 

Day to honour soldiers and recognise 

contributions with all theatres of war. 

If you are able to attend students are asked 

to dress in full school uniform and assemble 

at Carr Confoy at 12noon. 

A free BBQ lunch will be supplied at the 

conclusion of the event. 



 

 

Parents, friends and family members are always welcome to attend our school assemblies. 
Our school assemblies are held weekly on Monday afternoons.  

SAFE RESPECTFUL RESPONSIBLE LEARNER 

CLASS AWARD WINNERS  

WEEK 4 - TERM 4 

3-Franklin: Jordyn  

  Alexander  

  Keisha  

4/5-Parkes: Kelly  

  Tyler  

5-Deakin: Lachlan  

  Blaec  

6-Poidevin: Livitikus 

  Jessica  

$1.50 

PBL AWARD 

Hayley  

Everyday Counts 

Attend today 

 Achieve Tomorrow 

2019 KINDERGARTEN 

We hope that everyone enjoyed their first day 

of orientation. We look forward to seeing you 

all again next week. 

Parents will be required to sign their child in at 

the start of the day and out at the end of the 

day. 

CLASS ATTENDANCE 

Week 3, Term 4 

The class with the highest attendance was  

1 - Jackson 



 

 

SAFE RESPECTFUL RESPONSIBLE LEARNER 

Q: How do you make a 

tissue dance? 

A:   Put a little boogie in it! 

P&C NEWS 

Our next P&C Meeting will be held 

 Date: 5 December 2018 

 Time:  4:00pm 

 Where: School Library 

P&C UNIFORM SHOP 

The Uniform Shop will be open in term 4 from 

8:45-9:10am on the following days. 

Monday 

Wednesday (in November) 

Thursday 

With the warmer weather here we would like 

to remind all students to wear their hats when 

on the playground before school, during 

recess and lunch. 

JOKE CORNER LEARNING CLUB 

Learning Club will be held 

today in the library from 

3:00-3:45pm. 

The  

Learning  

Club 

ATTENDANCE POLICY 

If your child is absent from school it is a 

requirement that all parents/carers provide a 

valid reason for the absence. 

Absence reminder letters will no longer be sent 

home so please ensure that you send a note, 

contact the school via phone or skoolbag 

when you child is absent. 

CHILD PROTECTION LESSONS 

Child protection is a serious and sensitive topic 

that is required to be taught in schools.   

During Term 4 all classes will be participating in 

child protection lessons. 

These lessons are mandatory, but should you 

require more information please contact our 

school office. 

SESQUICENTENARY MERCHANDISE 

If you would like to purchase any merchandise 

from our 150th Birthday Celebration we are 

reducing the prices. 

Wine Glass: $5.00 

Mugs:  $4.00 

Pens:   $2.00 

Items are available from the office. 



 

 

SAFE RESPECTFUL RESPONSIBLE LEARNER 

 

The Smith Family  

Scholarship 
 

 

 

If you 

 Have a Health Care Card or Parent Pension Card  

 Value your child’s education  

 Have a child with good attendance  
(90% or more) 

Then your child may be eligible. 

Benefits include 

 Money for School Things. Uniforms and shoes, 
text books, course materials, excursions. 

 Education Support for children and families. 

 Programs to help with children’s reading and 
numeracy. 

www.thesmithfamily.com.au 

Speak to Robyn at the Smith Family or  
call 4821 2833 

28 November 2018 


